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Anna Wynn

From: dave harnedart.com <dave@harnedart.com>
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 9:35 AM
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Anna Wynn
Subject: RE: "HARNED CORRECTION TO HELLER 2ND TOPIC DURING 10/24/24 Q&A"

Hi again,  
 
As we briefly discussed, please replace Exhibit #126 with this edited email. Three words, “concerning the 
application”, have been added to the last sentence to ensure clear understanding and to exactly mirror the 
question.  
 
Also, please note that Exhibit #126 currently shows online as “Rec102424”, but my email was dated 10/30.  
 
Thank you as always! Dave H. 
 
 

Check out www.HarnedArt.com! 
 
 

From: dave harnedart.com  
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 11:46 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: "HARNED CORRECTION TO HELLER 2ND TOPIC DURING 10/24/24 Q&A" 
 
Good morning, Liz. Please add this email to the GFI record on my behalf.  
Also, at the start of the 11/14/24 proceedings, I would ask you, if you are willing, to confirm that all members of the 
Commission have seen this email, and if not, please read it into the record (or allow me to).  
I want there to be zero question in anyone’s mind that I had no ex parte communications with our Commission. 
Thank you! Dave 
 
 

FOR THE RECORD: 
 
I just had a chance to watch the video from last Thursday’s 10/24/24 public hearing. During attorney 
Heller’s questioning after my presentation, I realized that I misinterpreted one of Harry’s topics. 
 
Here is how I’ve transcribed the relevant section, beginning at approximately time stamp 20:59:10: 
 

Attorney Heller: “Over the course of this proceeding and the prior application that was withdrawn 
by Gales Ferry Intermodal, at any time did you have any discussions concerning the application 
with either present or past members of the Planning & Zoning Commission, outside of the public 
hearing record?” 
 

Dave Harned: “While the public hearing was active, are you asking?” 
 

Attorney Heller: “While the applications were active.” 
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Dave Harned: “I don’t think so, I don’t recall.” 
 

I thought that attorney Heller was asking if I had any discussions with the Planning & Zoning Department, 
which is why I responded, “I don’t think so, I don’t recall.”  
 
To his actual question, my answer is unequivocally “No.” I had no discussions concerning the application 
with any present or past member of the Planning & Zoning Commission, outside of the public hearing 
record, while the GFI “Excavation” applications were active. 

 
 
 


